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PUBLIC NOTICE DATE: September 24, 2018 
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REFERENCE NUMBER: POA-2018-00075  
 
WATERWAY:                   Ikalukrok Creek  

 
______________________________________________________________________ 

***PUBLIC NOTICE REVISION*** 
 
 
THE PUBLIC NOTICE COMMENT PERIOD HAS BEEN EXTENDED UNTIL:  
October 24, 2018. 
 
On August 22, 2018, the Alaska District Corps of Engineers published a Public Notice 
for Department of the Army (DA) permit number POA-2018-00075, Ikalukrok Creek  
for a DA permit application from Teck American Incorporated, to discharge fill into  
194.5 acres.  
 
83,776 cubic yards of fill would be placed into 16.1 acres of wetlands and 5,031 linear 
feet of rivers/streams.  
 
Teck’s proposed project includes:13.1 miles of gravel road beginning at the Red Dog 
Mine and connecting to personnel camp facilities; equipment laydown areas; an 
underground access portal; underground vents; a temporary waste rock storage facility; 
and material sites.  Exploration activities would occur year-round, for an estimated four 
years.  
 
The original Public Notice can be located at: 
http://www.poa.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/Public-
Notices/Article/1608476/poa-2018-00075/ 
  

Public Notice 
of Application 
for Permit 

http://www.poa.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/Public-Notices/Article/1608476/poa-2018-00075/
http://www.poa.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/Public-Notices/Article/1608476/poa-2018-00075/


All other information contained in the previous notice remains the same.  Please bring 
this announcement to the attention of anyone you know who is or may be interested.  
Please contact Janet Post at (907) 753-2831, toll free from within Alaska at  
(800) 478-2712, by fax at (907) 753-5567, or by email at janet.l.post@usace.army.mil 
if further information is desired concerning this notice. 
 
 
 
 District Engineer 
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